
 

 
 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Fire Department 
 

   

We would like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday season.  Thank you to 
Mayor Bacci for bringing our department a turkey for Thanksgiving.  It is always 
nice to have a little home cooking when you are working for the holidays.   
 
Santa will be visiting our families this month during the station’s annual Christmas 
party. Each year, Local 702 and the Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department join 
together to host this special gathering.  
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